
   

 Auburn City Council special meeting was held on the 20th day of September 2021 in City Hall. Mayor Richard 
Heim called the meeting to order at 3:00 pm with a roll call vote as following; Randy Schulte, Cindy Finley, 
Jane Barto, and Rick Carlyle. Absent: Robert Theulen. 

A motion was made by Councilor Schulte and seconded by Councilor Carlyle to set a public hearing on October 
4th, 2021 @ 6:00 pm for CDBG Status and Fund Activity. The motion was duly put to a vote of the Council. 
Ayes: Barto, Finley, Carlyle, and Schulte.  Nays: None. Absent: Theulen. Motion carried.  

A motion was made by Councilor Finley and seconded by Councilor Carlyle to adjourn the meeting. Ayes: 
Carlyle, Finley, Barto, and Schulte. Nays: None. Absent: Theulen.  Motion carried meeting adjourned at 3:01 
pm.  
Richard Heim, Mayor 
Attest: Tamara Nuckolls, City Clerk 


